VERNON TOWNSHIP
Budget Hearing Notice

   The Vernon Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed township budget for the fiscal year 2019-2020.  It will be held on March 4, 2019, after the Regular Township Board Meeting at the Vernon Township Hall at 4031 E. Stevenson Lake Rd, Clare, MI. The Regular meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. with the Budget Hearing to follow.
  The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.
   A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at the home of Loren Cole, Clerk, 10877 N. Lincoln Rd., Clare, MI after March 1, 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]   NOTE:  Individuals with disabilities, desiring to attend the meeting, requiring auxiliary aids or services, should contact the Vernon Township board by writing or calling:  Loren Cole, Clerk, 10877 N. Lincoln Rd., Clare, MI 48617.  989-386-7141.
   

